



Immunisation & Vaccination Service
Wayside House
Wilsons Lane
Coventry
CV6 6NY



Academic Year September 2022 – July 2023

Dear Parent / Legal Guardian

SESSION DATE: 25th January 2023 SCHOOL NAME: Eden Girls School

Please read the information below regarding 2nd dose HPV (Human Papilloma Virus) vaccine in school for Year 10 students who had their 1st dose last academic year.

The Immunisation and Vaccination Service will soon be delivering the 2nd dose HPV vaccine in school. Your child received their 1st dose in Year 9 or within the last 6 months and is now due to receive the 2nd dose.

If any of your child's circumstances have changed since you completed the consent form for example:

- They have developed a new medical condition or allergy,
- Are now taking newly prescribe medicine/s
- Received the vaccine elsewhere
- You now wish to withdraw your consent

It is **important that you contact** your child's Vaccination Team (details below) so that they can discuss this with you.

If you have any other queries, please contact your child's Vaccination team:

Coventry schools: Tel: 024 76 961422 Email: Bewise.Immunise@covwarkpt.nhs.uk
South Warwickshire schools: Tel: 01926 353899 Email: SOUTHIMMS@covwarkpt.nhs.uk
North Warwickshire schools: Tel: 02476 321550 Email: NORTHIMMS@covwarkpt.nhs.uk

Yours faithfully

Coventry & Warwickshire School Aged Immunisation Service

Page: 1 of 1

Jagtar Singh OBE - Chair Melanie Coombes MBE - Chief Executive



